
December 6, 1917.

I beg to advise you that the Department has

decided to send eighteen children from the Caughnavaga

Reserve to the Sosish River Industrial School, Mr.

Mackenrie of this Department will take these children up

from Montreal on the soo train on the night of Tuesday,

the 18th instant, and I have to, ask you to be good enough

to make arrangement to meet then at the station on the

Wednesday.

Your obedient servent,

F Dr Lean

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.
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